
First half of the time have passed since the beginning of the Interreg project boDEREC-CE: 
 

Board for Detection and Assessment of Pharmaceutical 
Drug Residues in Drinking Water - Capacity Building for 

Water Management in CE 
 

We invite to the Midterm Conference, to be held online on 

1st December 2020 
 

The project partners are motivated to share the results, findings and concepts obtained so 
far, concerning the issue of Pharmaceuticals and Personal Care Products (PPCPs) and 

approaches of modelling them in the aquatic environment. The first tool of the project, 
modePROCON, will be presented, a model-based decision-making tool for emerging 

contaminants. Every feedback from potential end-users and stakeholders to improve and 
make this tool as useful as possible, would be needed and highly appreciated. 

 

In addition, stakeholders from every participant country are invited to share their 
experience and expertise concerning PPCPs issues in their field of influence. 

Take the chance to inform you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow the invitation and register here (no fee required): https://lnkd.in/e_dsYiV 

Hope to see you soon! 


